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Star of the Week: 

Author Visit  

Last Friday Anna Lucas, author 

of the children’s book ‘Sir Un-

dercracker’,  visited school to 

read to the children and sign 

copies of her book. Thank you 

to everyone who supported this event.  

Erasmus Funding—For several years now school has 

bid for Erasmus funding. The scheme provides train-

ing for our teachers to further develop their Spanish 

language skills. This really benefits our pupils as 

teachers can complete Spanish language activities 

with their classes when our Foreign Language Assis-

tant, Paola, is here and also continue with Spanish 

lessons when she is at other schools.  

Over the Easter break Miss Forlani and Miss Thake 

visited Spain and attended the Spanish training. They 

‘tweeted’ from Spain.  

Change of Date – Walk to School WeekWe are 

changing the date of our Walk to School Week from 

20 – 24th May to 1st -5th July. The change is so that we 

can take part in some new initiatives for this area 

which are currently being developed. The initiatives 

are in conjunction with Wellacre High School and aim 

to reduce car emissions and improve air quality in 

the area. We will be sending out further details near-

er to the time.  

Dates for your diary – Class photos will be taken on 

Monday 1st July. 

Thursday 23rd May – Outdoor Learning Day – our 

pupils will be making the best of our lovely school 

grounds and having their lessons outside! 

This week’s attendance =  96.9% 

Miss Cook’s Class= 100% 

Mrs Moore’s / Mrs Needham’s Class = 100% 

Mr Gillan’s Class = 100% 

Important Information and diary dates for next week: 

Monday 6th  School Closed—Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th   

Wednesday  

Thursday 9th Pupils from Mrs Yeates KS2 group to visit     

Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Friday  10th  

Nursery—Mrs Jones Maisie F 

Reception— Miss Forlani Logan H 

Reception– Miss Breslin Tommy 

Year 1—Mr Brierley Bella 

Year 2—Miss Atherton Cody C 

Year 2— Mrs Moore Phin and Nevaeh 

Year 3– Miss Roberts Riley 

Year 3/4— Mrs Kan Graeme 

Year 4/ 5— Mr Stevenson Callum R 

Year 5—Miss Thake Mason JB 

Year 6—Mrs Edwards Maddie M 

Mrs Griffin/ Mrs Schofield Kiara 

Miss Cook Steven M 

Mr Gillan Ava & Scarlett 

Music KS1—Rory  KS2- Carlos L 

PE KS1—Archie (Reception) KS2 All Y5 

 Staff Training  -Yesterday school was closed for INSET. Staff 

were trained in school ‘lockdown’ procedures to ensure we 

have plans in place for any eventuality that may occur. Schools 

are now required to have such procedures. We would like to 

reassure parents that over the next few months we will com-

plete further work on ‘lockdown’ and will inform you about how 

we intend to explain this with our pupils.  We will share this 

information before we complete any practices with them. 
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